
 
 
National Airport Handlers strike called on 29 September 2023  has 
been reduced from 24 to 4 hours, from 1 pm to 5 PM (CEST). 

Due to this strike,  ITA Airways flights might be cancelled and/or 
delayed. 
 
According to REG. EU261/2004, passengers holding ITA Airways tickets 
(055) booked on flights affected by the strike have the right to select one 
of the options of Repro Policy. 
 
Travel Agencies are requested to timely inform their clients. 
 
Check cancelled flights list 
 
Check REPRO POLICY for more details. 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 
  
  

 

https://click.news.ita-airways-connect.com/?qs=dfdf4e05ad63bd481701a7153eeb7aa6a2c9e7c69c0a5ca5ffb794380928c87a48b48ffd437676d2a73a034c8767bd5c93c4f37932507631f92a3e898a190521
https://click.news.ita-airways-connect.com/?qs=dfdf4e05ad63bd48510144cbbee8d1b63a62cac5f0700276e7b8095242759e2af678c3667870c2e9957892afce424ef9a2147a328d462c32987b9e807d108ec2

